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This update provides local and regional representatives and other interested stakeholders with a brief summary on progress for each of the coastal stretches we are working on in Cumbria. If you have colleagues who should be included on the distribution list or you do not wish to receive this update please let me know. 
	Stretch: Allonby to Whitehaven (36km)
11th April 2014  - Formal commencement of coastal access rights


	Stretch: Whitehaven to Silecroft (approx. 70 km)

	Current Activity
	Next Milestone

	· ‘Walking the Course’ stage complete
· Follow up from May 2014 meeting with Network Rail will necessitate some further site investigations on one small section of the coast 

· Topographical survey work completed on various sections of the coast to assess extent of infrastructure work required – return visits required with some landowners 
· Sensitive features assessment nearing completion  
· Establishment costs being estimated with Cumbria CC 
· Internal QA of Proposals (documents, maps etc) underway
	· Publish Report and invite representations and objections – September/October  2014


	Stretch: Gretna to Allonby (approx. 100km) 
	

	Current Activity
	Next Milestone

	· Project planning continues with key partners (Cumbria County Council)

· Site familiarisation visits held with national coastal access specialists from NE
· Useful data being gathered on relevant issues and opportunities along the stretch
· Discussions with Environment Agency re: relevant issues underway
· Land ownership data obtained from HM Land Registry
· Sensitive features appraisal meeting arranged for late August with relevant partners
	· To contact owners and  occupiers of land and start ‘Walking the Course' – late Summer/Autumn 2014 


E-Mail: Cumbria.coastalaccess@naturalengland.org.uk 

Tel: Danny Moores (01928 788481)


